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Uzbekistan Airways continues its step-by-step efforts to improve the quality of
service for flights operated from airports in Uzbekistan and abroad. In order to
ensure effective interaction between structural units and prompt resolution of issues
arising during flight servicing, the practice of holding regular field seminars for the
airline's management staff was resumed.



The seminar held in Bukhara city was attended by the Chairman of the Board of
Uzbekistan Airways JSC, heads of departments, divisions and services, directors of
structural subdivisions of the national air carrier and representatives of the airline in
the regions.



Within the framework of this meeting the issues of improving the quality standards
of ground service, organization of interaction between departments in the
implementation of the Hajj-2024 program, creation of more comfortable conditions
for passengers and ensuring a high level of flight safety were discussed.



The participants of the event noted that holding such seminars on a regular basis
will allow managers to interact with each other more effectively, jointly discuss plans
for the airline's development, as well as share experience and help each other to
promptly resolve operational issues.



 


